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2	 Mel & Carolynne Spotswood, re Development Variance Permit Application No.
PL2009-854 — Structure Design & Management - Huntington Place - Area `E'.



Page 1 of 1

Armstrong, Jane

From:	 Leung, Elaine

Sent:	 January 11, 2010 3A0 PM

To:	 Armstrong, Jane

Subject: FW: Telcon: Spotswood/Leung January 6, 2010

From: Carolynne Spotswood [mailto:cspotswood@gmail.com]
Sent: January 11, 2010 3:10 PM
To: Leung, Elaine
Cc: shirlevaux@shaw,ca
Subject: Telcon: Spotswood/Leung January 6, 2010

Re: Proposed New Residence for Doug & Shirley Vaux
5 foot height variance for Huntington Place
Lot 13, District Lot 78, Nanoose
District Plan V1P51707
PID 017041490

My wife, Carolynne, and I recently met with the Vaux's and their designer, Ken
Tanguay, to discuss their application for a 5 foot height variance. We own Lot 12,
adjacent to their property and our address is 3240 Huntington Place, Nanoose Bay.

This email is to inform you that we have no objection to their request.

We will be in Australia from 4 February until 6 April and would like to complete any
correspondence re their application before the end of January.

We can be reached by phone at 250-458-5458 or by email @
cspotswoodC@amail.com .

Thank you,

Mel & Carolynne Spotswood
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